

Dear Parents and Carers

Our Online Safety update for May is around setting up parental controls. It can be wise to set up parental controls for any of your devices, including your TV if it uses the internet.

One member of staff at The Meadows found that when their back was turned, their 3 year old had managed to purchase the new Scooby Doo film for £14 with the click of a button!

If you're not sure how to do this, there is some advice on how to do it in the article linked below:

Parental Controls - UK Safer internet Centre

May is also a good time to review your passwords for all your devices. Does your child know the passwords? It's worth making sure that you change them regularly and make them hard to guess. This stops your child from accidentally accessing adult information or content that is inappropriate for their age and development.

For help with this and anything else to do with your child's safety, please do not hesitate to contact the pastoral team on 0121 569 7080